From: BEA

Sent: 04 December 2022 20:36
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 139/147 Camden Road

| am objecting to the plans of building a Four story block of flats at this address, It wll restrict view for the houses
opposite, and it will not be in keeping with the Victorian properties and Camden Square conservation area,also
these flats will be privately owned and NO social housing.

Also it will affect the park and skateboarders .

Hence | object these plans.

Sent from my iPhone



